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Number 82(T) of 2025 23/07/2025 

 
Royal Pier Survey Works   

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that survey works will be taking place on the Western side of Royal 
Pier on Thursday 24th July (as seen on the below chartlet)  
 
The survey vessel “SHORELINE” will be operating in between the times of 1030 - 1700 in close 
proximity to the Royal Pier. The vessel will display lights and shapes required by COLREGS and will 
maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12. 
 
 

 
 
Mariners are advised to remain clear of the survey operations, passing with slow speed and minimum 
wash. Additional information can be requested from “Southampton VTS” on Channel 12. 
 
 
This notice will be self-cancelling on completion. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 
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